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My Brother Knights,  
 
With the official installation of the new officers on September 16, 2012, we now 
begin a new chapter of the Knights of Columbus Council #1116. I wish to thank 
those who selflessly gave and continue to give of their time and efforts in 
recruiting new members, participating in fundraising events, attending monthly 
meetings, and doing the “behind the scenes” things that can easily go un-
noticed. Thank You and keep up the good work! This is the key to the success 
and sustainability of our Council. It is my hope that our Council will continue to 
grow through the addition of new members and that we will have a very 
successful 2012-13 fiscal year. I offer a sincere welcome to all our members, 
especially new members who have taken the step to be known as “These men 
we call Knights”. 
 
As we move into the fall season, I look back and see ALL that we have 
accomplished. We were very busy at the Our Lady of the Valley Festival by 
working the 50/50 raffle/booth, manning a Knights of Columbus membership 
campaign and kicked off our Citrus Fruit Sale. As noted above, a fantastic job 
was done with the Installation Ceremony and the Italian Night was a big 
success and enjoyed by everyone.  

   
The Citrus sale is still in progress and continues until November 10th 2012. Ask 
your friends, relatives, neighbors or co-workers if they would like to buy some 
fresh Florida fruit. They can contact Frank (527-7400) or Jean (527-2895) or get 
an order sheet in the OLV church. As for upcoming events, refer to the attached 
list for our Council for 2012-2013 and mark your calendars. 
 
We extend a warm invitation to those members that we have not seen in a 
while. We would especially like to see you again. Our meetings are held on the 
2nd Tuesday of the month at the Franklin Street School at 7:00 p.m.. If you 
happen to need a ride to our meetings, please call Frank (527-7400) or Jean 
(527-2895) for arrangements.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Frank W. Furman 111 

Frank W. Furman III        Jean Duquette             
Grand Knight          Financial Secretary/Chairman 


